Mission-Permanente de la Républigue du Cabo Verde

Ref. Nr. MPCV/23/GEN/2019

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Cabo Verde to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the United
Nations and has the honour to inform that the delegation of Cabo Verde to the session in which
the country’s second periodic report under the Convention on the Rights of the Child will be
considered, and that will take place during the eighty-first session of the Committee on the Rights
of the Child, in which the second periodic report of Cabo Verde under the Convention on the
Rights of the Child will be considered, will be composed as follows:

- Mrs. Maritza Rosabal Pefia, Minister of Education and Minister of Family and Social
Inclusion;

- Mrs. Maria de Jesus Veiga Miranda, Ambassador and Permanent Representative;

- Mrs. Maria Silva Livramento, President of the Capeverdean Institut for Child and
Adolescent

- Mrs. Moénica FURTADO, Director-General of the Directorate-General for Social
Inclusion

- Mrs. Carla Miranda Spinola, Deputy Permanent Representative

- Mrs. Elisa Leal, Media Adviser to the Minister of Education and Minister of Family and
Social Inclusion

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Cabo Verde to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat
of the United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 17 May 2019
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